




















































Upcoming Events: 

Freezing for Food 
December 4,5,6 

Wednesday - Friday  9-3 
This three-day event brings in 
a significant amount of food 
for the pantry!  To show the 
pantry's appreciation to the 
community for including 

Helping Hands in the food 
drive, please consider being a 
representative in a one-hour 
shift (or split a shift with a 

friend).   
Call Grace M. to sign up. 

C h r i s t m a s   
i n  t h e  V i l l a g e  

December 4 at RCC. 
Helping Hands will be serving 

Desserts for Donations. 

Helping Hands of Roseville 
needs volunteers! 

If you've ever considered 
volunteering in your community, 
the pantry would greatly benefit 

from your gift of time. 

Contact Cheryl Britt for more 
information. 

Thank you to 
Monmouth-Roseville FFA 

Alumni  
for the donation of pork products  
from this year's Prime Beef Festival. 

The variety of cuts and portions from the mix 
of roasts, chops, hocks, sausage and more 

will benefit families of various sizes, 
which will be much appreciated.

October Donors: 
It is because of the continued generosity of individuals 
and families that Roseville's food pantry is able to carry 
on the mission of feeding the hungry and food insecure. 
    

Roseville Christian Church • Berwick Baptist Church 
Jonna Young • Kane Farms • Charles Kirkpatrick  

Roseville Women's Club • Roseville-Monmouth FFA 
Warren Henderson Farm Bureau • Tim & Marsha Dace 

Lois Brechbiel •  Addleman Foundation 
Mary Ann Shrader • Galesburg Community Foundation  

Josephson Memorial 
Frank Meacham Trust • John & Lorrie Schar 

Gary & Kathie Lincoln • Kim & Sherry Gullberg 
Geo Hennefent • S. Sue Ross Heraly • Cheryl Britt 

Robert & Cathy Dwyer 

Babcock Memorial 
Carol Carlberg • Elaine Byers • Jolece Sprout 

Harry & Konnie Bycroft • Ron & Sharon Baucom 
Cathy Dwyer • Carol Becraft • Carol Perrine 

Terry & Cindy Davis •  Cheryl Britt • Ronnie Waddell 
Gloria Thurman • Melinda Green •  Janelle Cox 

Gordon & Jane Young

November  2019

To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, please contact us at HelpingHands.Roseville@gmail.com

Proud Member Agency

            Helping Hands of Roseville 
                N E W S L E T T E REst. 2012

The Helping Hands Food Pantry of Roseville exists to improve quality of life for Warren County residents by providing 
assistance to families in need and by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals.

Numbers for October 

221 Family Visits 
(174 unique families visited;  

47 of these families took 
advantage of the option to visit a 

second time in the month, 
making the total number of 

family visits 221.) 
Individual count: 829. 

Number that were children: 371.

 Helping Hands is now a 
registered charity on


                                                              

                                              


AmazonSmile is a website 
operated by Amazon with 
the same products, prices, 
and shopping features as 

Amazon.com.  The difference 
is that when you shop on 

AmazonSmile, the Amazon 
Smile Foundation will donate 
0.5% of the purchase price 
of eligible products to the 
charitable organization of 

your choice.

By visiting 
smile.amazon.com and 
choosing Helping Hands of 
Roseville as your charitable 
organization, your on-line 
shopping can benefit your 
local food pantry.

  Happy, Helpful Shopping!!
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